
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Tax Appeal Board Information 

 
The Lincoln County Tax Appeal Board will be in session from July 1 
through December 31, 2018 for the business of hearing property 
valuation and classification appeals.  Any taxpayer who disagrees with 
the appraised value or classification of his or her property may file an 
appeal with the Lincoln County Tax Appeal Board within 30 days of 
receipt of a Notice of Classification and Appraisal, or Notice to Change 
Valuation (assessment notice) established by the Montana Department 
of Revenue.  Notices will be mailed in 2018 to property owners who 
have had a change in value after January 1, 2016, a change in ownership, 
or a change in classification. Appeal forms are available from 
www.mtab.mt.gov.  Appeals must be filed with the County Clerk and 
Recorder who will notify the County Tax Appeal Board to schedule a 
hearing. 

For further information, contact: 
 

Wendy Drake at 283-2303 
wdrake@libby.org 
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